
HB 1378 -- HAILEY'S LAW

SPONSOR: Trent

Currently, there are no meeting requirements for the Amber Alert
System Oversight Committee. This bill requires the committee to
meet at least annually to discuss potential improvements to the
Amber Alert System.

The bill establishes Hailey's Law that requires the Amber Alert
System to be integrated into the Missouri Uniform Law Enforcement
System (MULES) to expedite the reporting of child abductions.

This bill is the same as HB 697 (2017).


